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From: -------@excite.com> 

Subject: RE: New Playa Grande Owners on 12/13/2008 - Fractional Ownership  

Date: 01/23/2009 02:37 PM  

To: fred_magid@hotmail.com 

Attachments: 
  

Freddy, 

Thanks so much for looking into this and taking care of these issues.  Hope you had a wonderful 
holiday season with your family.  Your boys are probably back at school now for the next 
semester, hope that going well for them.   Did you get to play tennis much with them?  How bad 
did you beat them? 

Thanks again Freddy, hope you're having a great day. 

 


